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Yanco Public School………..Towards a better world 
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Dear families, 
 
Welcome to Spring, this week is SASS Appreciation Week. This is the week where we get to say thank you to 
our support staff for all the hard work they do in helping each member of the school community thrive. On 
Tuesday we held a lunch and presented them each with a small token of appreciation. I would like to 
personally say ‘Thank You’ to each and every member of our team for going above and beyond when working 
with our children.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Last Friday we had our first transition to school program. It was lovely to see all our preschoolers as they 
played detective and went searching for the Green Sheep. If you know of any families living near you who 
have not yet enrolled for next year, please let them know our transition to school program has now started 
and we would love to see them.  
 
NAPLAN results have now all been sent home, we have a copy if they have been misplaced on the journey. If 
you wish to discuss this report please make a time to do so. Year 6 are going to be doing their Check-In 
Assessment over the next week. The information from these will be sent to the high schools as part of the 
transition to school program.  
 
The weather is warming up and we need everyone to look under their beds and in the backs of the cupboards 
for their school hats. They will be needed for our whole school excursion in week 10 and we will be requiring all 
students to have a hat to play in the sun in Term 4. If you need a new one, they can be purchased from school 
for $12.  
 
As you have noticed the roofing is almost completed. Weather dependent we should have the scaffolding 
down in the next couple of weeks and our playground back. 
 
Mrs Taylor 
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